
PROJECT 
EXCELLENCE
A CENTRE FOR STEEM AND 
A NEW LEARNING COMMONS

100% Funded

THANK YOU, WE DID IT!
 

Together with our Collingwood community, we have raised $2.5M through philanthropic support to bring 
inspired, interdisciplinary and forward-focused learning spaces to our Morven campus. 

This achievement reflects the unwavering dedication of our Collingwood families in shaping our students’ 
journey, now and in the future. Let’s celebrate the highlights from our Project Excellence campaign!

through philanthropic donations

“We cannot express enough gratitude to all our Project 
Excellence donors for their incredible support. You have 
empowered us to ensure generations of students will benefit 
from excellence and innovation.”

- Rebecca Kerbel, Executive Director, Advancement

REBECCA KERBEL
Executive Director, Advancement
rebecca.kerbel@collingwood.org
604.935.3331 ext. 2293

Dec. 2023
Fundraising for Project 
Excellence begins

Mar. 2024
Community campaign 
launches

June 2024
$2.5M funding goal is 
reached

July 2024
Project Excellence 
construction commences

100+ Donors
(and counting!) contributed 
to the campaign

4 Named Spaces
to honour the philanthropic 

contributions to Project Excellence

$2.5M Goal
A challenging goal to be 
reached in 6 months

Sept. 2024
Project Excellence 
construction is complete



EXCELLENCE
IS HERE!

Our new spaces are open! Students and teachers are 
already discovering the enhanced learning potential Project 

Excellence is delivering!

Morven Commons in Spring 2024

The completed Learning Commons in Fall 2024

Classroom in the new Learning Commons in Fall 2024

Students enjoy the STEEM Centre of Excellence in Fall 2024

Students enjoy the STEEM Centre of Excellence in Fall 2024


